
2nd November 2023

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 2023

Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday 19th December 

Reception – Wednesday 20th December 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to invite all children to join us for Christmas Lunch!  

This year we would request that all our parents select their child’s Christmas
lunch choice by using the google eform.

Please make your child’s lunch selection by Wednesday 15th November.
Meal numbers will need to be agreed with Caterlink, our school meals provider.  

If your selection has not been completed by Wednesday 15th November and
your child normally has a school lunch we will presume your child will also have
the Christmas Lunch on that day. 

Please see the Christmas menu attached and note that this will be the only menu
choice. Caterlink will only accommodate allergies for which they have already
issued a special menu.

Kind regards

Claire Cook

Head of School

https://forms.gle/scdJ3opCN2bcbqz17

